

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

September 3, 2014

Mr. James Schroeder Family 376 Vincent Place Elgin, IL 60123

Dear Schroeder Family,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of \$100.00 in memory of your brother and uncle, James C. Schroeder. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use. We plan to add it to our "Giving Fund". This fund supports students with special events such as field trips, awards, and spirit wear. Some of our families cannot afford these "extras" that are so important to students. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation.

Sincerely,

Der Churchland

Executive Director



Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative

Dr. Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 1304 Ronzheimer Avenue St. Charles, IL 60174

Phone: 331-228-4873 Fax: 331-228-4891

September 3, 2014

Mr. Mark Svehla 1550 Summerhill Lane Cary, IL 60013

Dear Mr. Svehla,

The Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board has accepted your generous donation of \$250.00. I wish to express our gratitude for your contribution to our organization and I know that your donation will be put to very good use. We plan to add it to our "Giving Fund" for SAIL students. This fund supports students with special events such as field trips, tickets, awards, and spirit wear. Some of our families cannot afford these "extras" that are so important to students. We truly appreciate your thoughtfulness in providing the donation. I hope you will visit with our students the next time you see them in the park!

Sincerelya

Carla Cumblad, Ed.D. Executive Director

) mebles